
From: David Knight
To: Cunningham, Michael
Subject: Precision Drilling and Blasting
Date: Monday, August 20, 2012 10:35:30 AM

  Mr. Cunningham, Mark Mayer called me this morning stating you had concerns about his explosives
magazines near Fairplay. Mark is permitted with the State of Colorado and his magazines have been
inspected by both the State and the ATF. At the time of the inspection all his inventory was correct and
met the table of distances to both the highway and buildings. If you have any questions or concerns
give me a call. David Knight #-303-514-3281.
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